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Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  

 

a) Have any GP Super Clinics applied, and been denied extra funding? 

  

b) If so, which ones?  

 

c) How many GP Super Clinics have applied for funding under the National 

Health & Hospitals Fund?  

 

d) Which ones?  

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) and b) 

From time to time funding recipients query the availability of additional funding 

under the GP Super Clinics Program.  Wallan, Mt Isa and Redcliffe GP Super Clinics 

have received funding in addition to that originally announced. 

 

c) and d) 

The Department does not provide information about applicants for Health and 

Hospitals Fund grant funds, except for public announcements of the successful 

funding recipients. 

 

 

 
 


